
The original procurement was due to go live in March 2020 but had to be put on hold 
due to Covid. Prior to this date there had been extensive consultation with partners 
and service users.  
 
When the work was picked up again, we refreshed the specification in light of any 
developments in the past 18 months and any learning from Covid. 
 
We consulted with partners once again on the revised specification. 
 


